
 
 

THE APS CHILD, ADOLESCENT & FAMILY 

PSYCHOLOGY AND WOMEN & PSYCHOLOGY 
INTEREST GROUPS ARE JOINTLY HOSTING 

A Conference Gathering 
 

Sex, gender and the future of 

relationships 
 

…...at the Peninsula Community Theatre 

91 Wilsons Rd 

Mornington VICTORIA 

26-28 October 2016 

Call for Abstract Submissions 

The aim of this very special Conference Gathering is to share information 
about research and practice issues and initiatives related to sex, gender 

and the future of relationships. This theme may encompass topics such as 
adolescent development, parenting teenagers, sexualisation, pornography 
and cybersafety, respectful relationships, sexual orientation and gender 

identity, safe schools and promoting pro-social behaviour.   

Abstracts are invited for short papers, interactive discussions, case 
presentations or brief ‘how to’ workshops of 20 or 40 minutes duration.  

This invitation is open to anyone whose work supports young people in 
any aspect of sexuality and relationships, including psychologists, social 

workers, youth workers, educators and researchers – not to mention 
young people themselves. Presenters do not need to be APS members. 
 

Abstracts of up to 300 words (formatting details overleaf) can be 
submitted to psychrespect@optusnet.com.au by 5pm, Friday 27 May.  

The Conference Committee will review all abstracts and notify 
correspondents by the end of June. 

Whether you are submitting an abstract or not – Save The Date! 

mailto:psychrespect@optusnet.com.au


Format for abstracts 

 
Name of first author/contact person 

 
Title 

 
Organisation (if relevant) 

 
Email address 

 
 

Preferred format (please choose one):  
 

 Paper 
 Workshop 

 Poster 

 Case Presentation 
 Interactive Discussion 

 Creative Work 
 

Name(s) and email address(es) of other authors 
 

Abstract title 
 

Abstract (no more than 300 words please) 
 

All presenters and delegates are also asked to read the 
APS Ethical Guidelines for Psychological Practice with 

Women and Girls, which are available to APS members at 
https://www.psychology.org.au/practitioner/essential/ethics/gui

delines/ A copy can be emailed to you on request if you are 

not an APS member. 

https://www.psychology.org.au/practitioner/essential/ethics/guidelines/
https://www.psychology.org.au/practitioner/essential/ethics/guidelines/

